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WISCONSIN -- In response to Mike Pence’s announced visit to La Crosse, Wisconsin Farmers
Union President Darin Von Ruden released the following statement:

  

“Trump and Pence have relentlessly attacked Wisconsin workers and farmers since taking
office, from falsely claiming they were “over the hump” as thousands of farms declared
bankruptcy to engaging in a costly and ineffective trade war with China that caused the Badger
state to bleed jobs. Wisconsin has lost over 2,000 dairy farms since Trump took office, with a
record 818 closing in 2019, and continues to lead the nation in farm bankruptcies. This
administration has been completely void of any sort of plan or platform that will help farming
families across the Badger state; all we've gotten the last four years are empty promises and no
results. Pence’s visit to La Crosse is political theater when we need concrete action, and
Wisconsinites are counting the hours until we can send Joe Biden and Kamala Harris to the
White House to fix the problems that the Trump-Pence administration created and actually help
Wisconsin farmers."
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